
As requested by the auto-reply email received from your office, you will find all 
meaningful correspondence regarding our FOIA request attached. 

Our dispute is that we disagree with the premise under which we were denied the 
documents requested. We never authorized that our FOIA request be split into two 
requests, which was part of the basis under which our request was denied. 
Furthermore, the individuals we have coordinated with on this don't seem to have been 
reading our request very closely. We were quite explicit about what we wanted from the 
very beginning, yet we have been repeatedly told that we requested entirely different 
information. 

Regards, 
Jordan T. Henry 
Director of Research, Eagle Forum Education & Legal Defense Fund 


